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Note to Mr. Guehenno

2005 DPKO Heads of Mission Conference

V

I want to congratulate you and your staff for taking the initiative to organize the

Heads of Mission conference, and for its successful conclusion. It gave me great pleasure

to be present and to join in the discussions. I look forward to seeing the full report

mentioned in your note of 23 March.

Kofi A. Annan
1 April 2005
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Note to the Secretary-General
Re: 2005 DPKO Heads of Mission Conference EXECUTIVE OFFICE

OF THE SECRETARY-GtWEHAL

1 . Thank you again for your personal support and participation in the 2005 DPKO
Heads oTMission Conference last weekend. The Heads_of Mission, as well as DPKO
officials, were sincerely appreciative of the interest you expressed in our discussions, and
your engagement in the current challenges we face, given trie evolving nature of
peacekeeping. Most of all, we were grateful for your encouraging words in these trying
times.

2. The full report of our deliberations under the two broad themes of integration and
management and accountability is under preparation and will be circulated to your Office
and the Heads of Mission next week.

3. In the meantime, please find enclosed as a memento two pictures taken with you,
the Heads of Mission and our distinguished guests.
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Jean- Marie Guehenno

23 March 2005
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